





Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Fay Hurford Fay.hurford@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: : http://redhill.ttsonline.net

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170 Kitchen: 01952 327257

Nursery: 01952 327253

6th November 2019

Dear Parents of Children in Nursery

We have organised for the children to visit Hoo Farm on Thursday 5^{th} December. The children will leave school at 9.30am and will return to school at approximately 2.15pm.

On our trip to Hoo Farm children will be visiting the Christmas Craft village, making and creating some fantastic decorations. They will also visit the different animals listening carefully to some interesting facts about including how to look after them. Children will then take a visit to the Grotto where they will get to meet Father Christmas and his reindeers Dasher and Blitzen.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch on this day and non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to order a school packed lunch please do so via Parent pay. Please ensure that they bring extra non-fizzy drinks. If you are ordering a packed lunch please make sure your child has a bag to carry their lunch in.

The cost of the visit will be £10.00 to cover the cost of the entry to Hoo Farm. We are very grateful to the Friends for covering the costs of the transport for this visit. As this trip is seen as an optional treat and not an educational visit, the school is sadly unable to fund any children who do not pay for the cost of the trip.

The children do not have to wear school uniform for this trip. A lot of the day is spent outside so we would suggest suitable warm/waterproof clothing including jumpers/hat/scarf/gloves. Wellies are recommended, brought in a named bag. I it very important to bring a change of shoes as the children will get muddy.

We will need some parent helpers to accompany us on this trip as the number of children attending will be higher than on a normal Nursery day, to enable this visit to take place. If you are interested in joining us, please complete the slip below.

"What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future" - A Valued Me Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.

















Your payment and consent for the visit should be me	ade via Parent pay by Thursday 28th November so that we
can make sure the trip can go ahead. We are sorry b	ut we cannot accept any other payment methods.

Yours faithfully

All Mitning

Claire Whiting Headteacher

Rep	y S	lip -	Hoo	Farm

I would like to come and help on the day (I under	estand that I will	be contacted before the trip if i'm needed).
Child's name	Name of helper	